
DRESS DOWN DAY 
FRIDAY 18th October 2019 

 

Minster Friends Parent Association are holding a Dress Down 

Day!! 

When choosing your outfit please remember school rules for 

Dress Down Day….. 

NO football strips 

NO fancy dress costumes 

NO high heeled shoes or sandals 

NO jewellery 

Dress Down Day is optional, you don’t have to participate 

BUT if you do come to school in your own clothes please 

bring a donation of £1 that Minster Friends Parents 

Association can use towards the school Christmas Fair.  

 


